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Mai Vang

From: Mariah McMahon <mcmah131@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 26, 2025 2:43 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: CVS Snelling

Hello,  
I've been a resident of the neighborhood since 2012 and even before I moved here i had experienced the 
drain of the CVS on the area. There is constant loitering, trash, and crime. Other than putting up a fence 
CVS has done very little to mitigate these issues or contribute to the community in any meaningful way.  
 
It is a shame that this boarded up building stands in THE busiest intersection in state when instead the 
corner should reflect the vibrant, lively neighborhood that I love.  
 
Please take action to hold CVS accountable and ensure that the building is demolished opening 
opportunities for other vendors or community spaces. 
 
Thank you, 
Mariah McMahon 

 You don't often get email from mcmah131@gmail.com. Learn why this is important   


